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Your Input is Requested 

For Fellesraad Advertising 
 

Delegates and lag presidents are asked to 

recommend publications in which an April  

advertisement could be placed.  Keep in 

mind that you will need to supply an 

address or contact information.  Such     

details as circulation, frequency of the 

publication and cost would then make a 

good comparison.   Please respond via e-

mail before Thanksgiving to 

The.webmaster@fellesraad.com 

 and/ or The.president@fellesraad.com . 

 

Our advertising fee , which has been 

reviewed annually, is still $15 per lag with 

the Fellesraad paying for all the increases in 

ad rates since 2004. 

 

Dues remain constant at $5.00 per lag, and 

this entitles each lag to two delegates to 

attend the May 1  annual meeting.  It  will 

be held  at Mindekirken, the Norwegian 

Memorial Church, East Franklin at 10th 

Avenue South , Minneapolis.    The 

program will be announced about March 

15.  The registration will include arrival 

coffee, a noon meal and rental of the 

meeting space.   

 

REGISTRATION  will be $14 per person if 

postmarked on  or before April 15 and $16 

per person if postmarked later.    All 

registrations need to be in the hands of the 

treasurer by April  22.   Guests pay the 

same registration.  Share this with those 

interested.  No cancellations or refunds 

after April 22. 

 

Did you have changes in officers?   Editors? 

Genealogists?  Let us hear from you. 

 

Checks Go to Fellesraad TreasurerChecks Go to Fellesraad TreasurerChecks Go to Fellesraad TreasurerChecks Go to Fellesraad Treasurer    

 

Please identify the lag and itemize 

what you are paying on a note with the 

check.   AD FEES  and DUES ($20) are 

due January 1, 2010.    
 

If you wish to pay for MAY 1  delegates in 

the same check as some treasurers do, 

please consult with the lag president and 

feel free to do so.   Send checks  to 

Fellesraad treasurer, R. Lee Brown, 

2210 Spruce Trail, Golden Valley, MN  

55422.  
CHECK THE WEB SITE 

PLEASE do not use the dates that have 

been chosen by the seven lag having 

100th anniversaries  - - -they are already 

on the web site! 
 

AS SOON AS POSSIBLE, NOTIFY both the 

webmaster and president of the place and 

dates of your stevne/stemne, plus the 

name and phone number of a responsible 

person to field calls from interested 

people.  This is very important.  And the 

board implores you to get this ad 

information to us with the fee for 

advertising & dues, if possible, but no 

later than January 15. 
 

We also need the NAMES and ADDRESSES 

OF DELEGATES—BOTH REGULAR AND E-

MAIL about March 1 to mail the March 

Bulletin. 

Happy Holidays to all. 


